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United Souls for the Social Wellbeing 
 
 

Greenville, NC-As Eastern North Carolina (ENC) continues to battle the COVID-19 epidemic, it is more 

important than ever to remain united and supportive of one another. That is why the Association of Mexicans 

in North Carolina, Inc. (AMEXCAN) is starting a new initiative named Almas Unidas Para el Bienestar Social or 

"United Souls for the Social Wellbeing." 

 Through this initiative, AMEXCAN intends to provide a relief network for rural communities in 

ENC providing relief items include food, personal hygiene items, household goods. Also, payments for 

necessary utilities will be part of the support provided. 

 Those in need of assistance from this relief program may contact Elizabeth Medina at 252-686-

1597, Maritza Mata at 252-367-9708, or Missel De Leon at 919-453-3376 to complete an application. Please 

email all required application documents to covid19@amexcannc.org. 


